
 

1830 North Kellogg Drive Anaheim, CA 92807 
Women’s Basketball Program 
Esperanza High School  

 

June 11, 2013 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Your daughter is interested in the EHS Women's Basketball Program. This program has great 

history and has produced many great basketball players. We have 2-3 levels: Varsity, Junior 

Varsity and if there are enough players, a Frosh/Soph level.. Each level has a certified coach 

who is concerned about advancing your daughter’s skills and knowledge as well as her 

ability to work with others to accomplish a common goal. 

 

High School Athletics are not totally supported financially by the School District.  The 

majority of the program is supported by parent donations and fundraisers.  What will be your 

responsibility be if your daughter makes one of the teams?  Each family will be asked to 

contribute their fair share to support the program goals as well as take part in our fundraisers.  

Our fundraisers are throughout the season and they keep the parent contributions down to a 

reasonable amount. 

 

You have many new experiences to explore with your daughter at Esperanza High School. 

Esperanza Women’s Basketball Program will give your daughter an opportunity to represent 

her high school in an athletic program with great history. We ask for your help and 

commitment in supporting of the goals of the basketball program.  

 

Additional information about the 2013/14 basketball program will soon be  posted on the 

Esperanza High School web site at: www.esperanzahs.com. Go to Athletics, Links, and then 

find Women’s Basketball for all current information on the program. It will be our pleasure 

to work with all of you to make this the best women’s basketball season possible.  

 

Don’t hesitate to contact any of the coaches or board members for more information on the 

program. 

 

Jimmy Valverda; Varsity Head Coach jimmyv_pilar@yahoo.com 

Melissa Ryan, Varsity Asst. Coach  mryan360@gmail.com 

Allegra Weinstein, J.V. Coach  allegrapweinstein@gmail.com 

 

Ken Nelson, President                   kennelson@sbcglobal.net         

Ann Keough, Vice President         annkeough@aol.com              

Susan Hashimoto, Secretary          shashimoto@att.net                  

Todd Sorenson, Treasurer              tsorenson@earthlink.net           

Teri Larson, Member at Large       mom3larson@gmail.com          

Tami Larson, Member at Large     tamil@sbcglobal.net  

James Poirier, Member at Large     poirierfour@sbcglobal.net              

 


